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LETTER DATED 20 SEPTEMBER 1972 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVES OF 
GUINEA, SOMALIA AND THE SUDAN ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE 

I SECURITY COUNCIL 

We, the undersigned members of the Security Council, have the honour, on 
behalf of our respective Governments, to request you to convene as soon as 
possible a meeting of the Security Council to resume consideration of the problem 
of Southern Rhodesia in pursuance of the Council's decision to remain actively 

I seized of this matter. 

(Signed) Jeann i; Martin CISSE (Guinea) 

Abdulrahim Abby FARAH (Somalia) 

Rahmatalla ABDULLAH (Sudan) 
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